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August 27, 2014 
 
 
 
 
 
Her Worship the Mayor 
  and Members of Council 
 
Re: Motion of Which Notice is Given – Cancellation of September 8, 2014 Civic Works 

Committee Meeting 

 
This is to advise that we would like to introduce the following motion at the Municipal Council meeting of 
September 2, 2014.  This motion is being brought forward directly to the Municipal Council, for its 
consideration, in order to provide the public with timely notice. 
 
Motion: 
 
“That the Civic Works Committee meeting originally scheduled for September 8, 2014 BE 
CANCELLED.” 
 
Background: 
 
We have been advised that there is only one staff report, which is not time sensitive, that will be coming 
forward for the September 8, 2014 Civic Works Committee agenda.  This is primarily due to the fact 
that there was a very heavy agenda for the August 25, 2014 Civic Works Committee meeting, in order 
to process essential matters prior to the Municipal Council finding itself in a lame duck situation.  As 
there is another Civic Works Committee meeting in September (September 22, 2014) it would seem 
practical to cancel the Civic Works Committee meeting originally scheduled for September 8, 2014.  We 
are respectfully requesting the Municipal Council’s favourable consideration of this request. 
 
Moved by:       Seconded by: 
 
 
      
 
Councillor H.L. Usher      P. Van Meerbergen 
Chair        Vice Chair 
Civic Works Committee     Civic Works Committee 
 
 
 
 
 
 


